OMB Control No. 3060-0647, FCC Form 333, Biennial Survey of Cable Industry Prices
Non-Substantive Change Request


The Federal Communications Commission (FCC) is submitting this non-substantive change request to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) to update FCC Form 333, the Cable Price Survey.  Specifically, within the 2024 online Cable Price Survey, we are adding the following yes/no question:  “Q7. Did you operate a video service in this community on 1/1/2024?”  This question enables cable operators to document why they may not have data to report for the survey.  

In addition, the 2024 online Cable Price Survey will remove the following two questions that were within the 2022 Cable Price Survey that are no longer needed because these data can be derived from the retransmission consent questions so we do not need to burden cable operators with these two questions:

	Number of Local Broadcast Channels
	1/1/2022

	A23.  How many primary channels of local broadcast stations are carried with basic service?  (If channel is shown in both SD and HD, count only once.)
	

	A24.  How many multicast sub-channels of local broadcast stations are carried in your channel lineup with any programming service (do not include the primary channel reported above)? (If channel is shown in both SD and HD, count only once.)
	



By adding one simple yes/no question and by removing two other questions, we have determined that there are no changes in the burden hours due to this and no costs are associated with this collection. 


